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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We would like to invite you to our end of term Ukulele Showcase. This year 
your child has worked hard in weekly sessions with Mrs Eames and we are 
delighted to be able to invite you into school on Tuesday 5th April 2022 to 
watch your child’s class perform.  
 
Times: 
9.30am - 9.55am - Egypt class  
  
10.15am - 10.40am - Madagascar class  
 
11.00am - 11.25am - Morocco class  
 
Covid Guidelines: 
Due to the number of cases in the local area, we ask that all visitors arrive and 
leave school via the KS2 Hall door. All visitors must also wear a mask unless 
exempt.   
 
If you are unable to attend, a short video will be available of each class 
performing on the school You Tube page.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Hampson  
Head of Year 3  
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